
From:  HGPOA Board of Directors                                                        October 10, 2019 

To:  Residents of High Gabriel Estates 

Subject:  Use of access trail to the neighborhood river trail head 

 

It has come to the board’s attention that tree limbs along the trail from the cul-de-sac at the 
end of Skyview Terrace and our river trail head have been cut.  While we are sure this was done 
with all good intention, it was done without permission from the property owner. 

We need to remind all our neighborhood residents and their guests that this trail is not owned 
by High Gabriel Estates.  We are allowed use of this river access because of the generosity of 
the property owner. 

In the future, if any resident has a comment or sees a need for action along this trail we ask that 
they contact the High Gabriel Estates POA  (PO Box 1309, Leander, TX 78646 ), speak to any 
Board member or email the Board at hgepoa@gmail.com.  This will allow us to contact the 
property owner for discussion and/or action approval. 

 

Sincerely, 

High Gabriel Estates Property Owners Board of Directors 

 

  

 


